Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:30 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Support the commissions report

From: Lynne O'Connor <lbocone@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 10, 2019 8:30 AM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Support the commissions report

Hi Heather,

Writing to ask you to support the Commissions exhaustive research to deny the hotel in Winslow. It is to large by far...
does not fit in with our community... would cause even more congestion... and unleash other out of scale
development....

Thank you!!

Lynne OConnor

1981 Willow ave

BI

98110
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